Three Saint VVacation Church School 2025:
“Saints and their Animal Companions” July 7" thru July 11™

9a.m. -4 p.m. Monday - Thursday and 8:30 a.m. - Eriday Morning Divine Liturgy
8:30 a.m. — 6:30 p.m. Friday, (Family night begins at 5:00pm thru 6:30)

Located at Three Saints Park: 112 Miller Road, Bethany, CT 06524
Fee: $50 per child* Ages 5 and up (checks payable to Three Saints VCS)

*Those that cannot afford this fee, or are unable to supply lunches for their children, are urged
to contact Fr. Patrick to discuss other options — NO ONE will be turned away for financial
reasons!

This year we are 100% Nut Free — Please send only nut free foods with your children

Beginning at 5 pm, Friday Family Night will include Vespers sung by children, a Lenten
(vegan) potluck cookout and awarding of certificates of completion. Parents and families are
responsible for organizing and running Family Night so please speak to Oana Zarku at 203-
715-0442 oana.basuzharku@yahoo.com. ALL FAMILIES ARE KINDLY ASKED TO PLEASE
HELP WITH CLEANUP ON FRIDAY AFTER DINNER.

Please be sure to register by June 1st. Send payment (payable to Three Saints VCS), to Fr.

Patrick Burns, 59 Clifton Ave, Ansonia, CT 06401 NO LATER THAN JUNE 30, 2024. We

would prefer you register much earlier if possible to assure your child gets a T-shirt.
For more information contact

Fr. Patrick Burns (203) 893-1721 or pnevmaticmotives@gmail.com

Each day your child will need: Bathing suits, towels, extra change of clothes, a garbage bag for wet
clothes, bug spray and medications (if required). Participants will be responsible for providing their
own lunches and water bottles (see Fr. Patrick for assistance if necessary). Refrigerators and
freezers are on site for use. Snacks, water and Spray-on Sunscreen provided.

PLEASE NOTE -In order to assure your child gets a T-shirt you must have this form
completed and turned in no later than June 7™

Please be sure your children DO NOT bring the following: ANY nut products, Cell phones,
headphones, video games or electrical gadgets of any kind. If any these items are brought, they will
be held by a staff member until pickup at the end of the day.

Volunteers: Because our program has grown each year, parents or young adults18 years and older,
are welcome to volunteer for our program. Jr. Staff, ages 15-18, as approved by Fr. Patrick, are
welcome at a reduced rate of $25. ALL Potential volunteers must let Fr. Patrick know of their
interest in volunteering no later than June 1% to request and submit a Volunteer Application so that
training and background checks may be completed in a timely manner. PLEASE NOTE: Due to state
and Church guidelines regarding background checks and training qualifications, requests to
volunteer made after June 1st will not be considered.

To reqister, please go to: https://forms.gle/MaJGV8wisVIfQrAG9
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